


From: Ward, Lynn C
To: Wilson, Aimee
Cc: Stuart Doss
Subject: Jefferson Co NGL Fractionation Plant - SOB & Draft GHG PSD Permit
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 11:47:05 AM

Dear Aimee,
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to discuss DCP’s comments this morning.  There
were 2 items which were discussed which need to be captured in this communication:
 
1.  Per your request, you needed DCP to submit a request to revise the language associated
with the Trace Erase System to indicate instead an “analyzer catalytic oxidizer system such
as Trace Erase or the equivalent”. 
 
2.  As we discussed, I noticed an error in DCP’s comments in the Project Description of the
SOB.  DCP proposed “The facility throughput may exceed 75,000 bpd and is dependent on
the inlet NGL composition without exceeding the CO2e emissions estimated in the GHG PSD
permit application.”
 
DCP notes that the facility should identify each train of the facility and therefore requests
the proposed language to be modified to “The throughput of an individual train may
exceed 75,000 bpd and is dependent on the inlet NGL composition without exceeding the
CO2e emissions estimated in the GHG PSD permit application.”  This same comment is
applicable to the Draft GHG PSD permit where in the fourth sentence of the Project
Description, DCP also suggested “The facility throughput..”.  Please revise to “The
throughput of an individual train may not exceed…”
 
 
If there are any other issues that need to be addressed, please let me know or if the above
in insufficient, don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lynn Holt
Senior Environmental Specialist
DPC Midstream, LP
Arklatex / Gulf Coast Assets
 
(o) 903-694-4114
(c) 903-754-0945
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This Email message contained an attachment named 
  image001.jpg 
which may be a computer program. This attached computer program could
contain a computer virus which could cause harm to EPA's computers, 
network, and data.  The attachment has been deleted.

This was done to limit the distribution of computer viruses introduced
into the EPA network.  EPA is deleting all computer program attachments
sent from the Internet into the agency via Email.

If the message sender is known and the attachment was legitimate, you
should contact the sender and request that they rename the file name
extension and resend the Email with the renamed attachment.  After
receiving the revised Email, containing the renamed attachment, you can
rename the file extension to its correct name.

For further information, please contact the EPA Call Center at
(866) 411-4EPA (4372). The TDD number is (866) 489-4900.
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